JAMES E. RODIBAUGH
ATTORNEY AT LAw
FARMERS STATE BANK BUILDING
MENTONE, [INDIANA

TELEPHONE 11W

February 1, 1958

Dear HForrest:

I am enclosing a letter received from N. W. Marty
of rurdue in connection with the Mentone Park and my reply.

I haven't heard anything about the rark since 1
moved. I believe the Park Board should take full advantage
of the services offered by Mr. Marty.




